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STAY TUNED 
by Lauren Joyce 
 

As students we typically have multiple projects, 
assignments, and obligations to uphold; with 
that, comes the aspect of what I would like to 
call, the never-ending waiting game. It seems 
like I am always waiting on assignments to be 

graded, articles to be accepted for publication, 
emails and phone calls, or to simply be at the 
next step of my academic journey. After many 

years of my ever-growing frustration, it dawned 
on me. While yes, we are in the process of 

waiting, it is more important to recognize that 
we are consistently doing. With doing, we are 

achieving, we are growing, and we are building. 
Without the “waiting”, we become stagnant; 
there is meaning within the wait, embrace it 

and let it be a moment you remember what a 
strong foundation you are habitually 

cultivating. 

APRIL NEWS: 
▪ Mr. Brian Patterson will 

be speaking at our 

upcoming meeting on 

4/8 at 4PM EST.  

▪ Certificates are 

completed and ready 

to be sent your way! 

Please email me your 

address at 

lauren.joyce@snhu.edu 

to receive yours! 

LET US WELCOME THE 
NEW MEMBERS: 

 
Michelle, Kenneth, Jennifer, 

and Mickayla! 
 

We are excited to support you along 
your academic journey! 


